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Contact Information
Phone: 662-434-8213 | Fax: 662-434-0079 

256 State Loop, Columbus, MS 39705

COLUMBUS STAFF
Kessler Cowans - Community Director
Tamara Taylor - Community Supervisor
Suriah Hawkins - Leasing Specialist
Estelle James - Resident SVC Specialist
Michelle Bolden - Resident SVC Specialist
Don McMillian - Maintenance Director
Chris Burnett - Maintenance Supervisor

Dallas Slatton - Maintenance Technician
Donny Henry - Maintenance Technician
Nehemiah Tatum - Maintenance Technician
Willie Bush - Quality & Control Specialist
David Blackwell - Painter

Thank You
Thank you for stopping by our Popsicle Pickup event. We look forward 
to cooling o� with you again soon! 

Back-To-School Giveaway
We will be giving away school supplies to our residents on July 23, 2021 at 
the Community Center. More details to follow so please like and follow our 
Facebook page at https://www.facebook.com/ColumbusFamilyHousing/

Happy Independence Day!

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

Welcome to the o�cial start of 
summer! In just a few days, we will 
celebrate American Independence 
Day on the Fourth of July. We think of 
July 4, 1776, as a day that represents 
the Declaration of Independence 
and the birth of the United States of 
America as an independent nation. It 
is also a time families gather to 

barbecue, gather with friends, and watch �reworks. Whatever 
your plans are, we hope you will be safe and continue to give 
thanks for our precious gift of freedom. 
Many have already experienced extremely hot weather, and it 
is forecasted to continue in many parts of our nation. Should 
you have a maintenance emergency, our teams will be on call 
throughout the holiday weekend 24/7. 
We are also pleased to announce our Hunt Heroes Foundation 
will once again be partnering with Operation Homefront on 
their Backpack Brigade program. Be on the lookout for the 
details on how to register your child to receive a 
complimentary backpack �lled with school supplies. This will 
be on a �rst-come, �rst-served basis, and quantities are limited 
per community. 
Wishing you all a safe, happy, and healthy holiday and 
summer!

Karen Plesh

Vice President Operations
Hunt Military Communities

Our President’s Message


